
 

As discussed at recent tenant meetings, the plans for the new building now include two additional floors.  The 
new building will have enough apartments to house everyone in Taylor 3 & 4.  This means that everyone at 
Taylor Apartments will be moving to the new building when it is built (appx. July 2024). 
 

Recognizing that tenants and neighbors have questions about why the building got bigger and how it will be 
an amenity to tenants and the community we are holding a meeting on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 6PM 
in the Taylor Community Building. A sample of “House Rules” typically used by Pennrose will be handed out, 
discussed and is also currently available in the office.  Refreshments will be available.  
 

After the meeting the presentation will be available on the THA website for those unable to attend. 
If you have any questions or concerns you can discuss them at the site office, call 518-300-4955 and leave a 
message or send an e-mail to info@troyhousing.org.  
 

Who: Troy Housing Authority and Pennrose, LLC 
  (The Taylor Apartments Development Team) 
 

What: A Meeting with Tenants & Community Stakeholders 
  (Taylor Apartments Tenants and Neighbors) 
 

When: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 6:00PM 
 

Where: Taylor Apartments Community Building 
   

We want to 
hear your 
ideas and 

discuss any 
concerns you 

may have. 

mailto:info@troyhousing.org

